27™ October 2023 — Weekly Newsletter

Shoe Box Appeal

We are still collecting shoe boxes of items for the shoe
box appeal. The last day you can bring in a shoe box

is Monday 6th November. Checklists of items are still

available from the school office.

Parents Open Day

Week beginning 13th November we will have a series
of parent consultations. You should have already
received a text to book an appointment time for your
child. If you haven't, please contact the school office to
arrange a time.

RSE Policy

Recently in the media, you may have seen lots of
information about RSE in schools. During the summer
term we update our RSE policy and parents are invited
to make comments and suggestions. This is something
we do annually. Our RSE policy is currently available
on our website to view.

Half term
We hope that you all enjoy a half term break. Please

stay safe and we look forward to seeing all our
families back on 6th November.

Looking ahead

Monday 6™ November - School re-opens for Autumn 2" half term
Thursday 9™ November - Year 2 trip to Durham Cathedral



